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Count Me In: 2020 Census  

Remember, completing the cen-

sus results in Data, Dollars, and  
Democracy.    

April 1 st is Census 

Day, and hereõs 

everything you 

need to know about 

the census, and why 

completing it matters to your com-

munity!  

 

What is the census?  The census is a 

short survey that provides an offi-

cial count of the United Statesõ 

population. The Constitution re-

quires the federal government to 

collect census data every 10 years 

to ensure states are fairly repre-

sented both, in the allotment of 

federal dollars as well as the num-

ber of congressional districts.  

  

Who is counted?  All persons who 

are living in the United States on 

April 1, 2020 will be counted re-

gardless of their citizenship or immi-

gration status.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Why does completing the census 

matter?  If Missouri isnõt accurately 

counted in 2020, we will be 

shortchanged for the next dec-

ade. For every person that is not  

counted, Missouri will lose $1,300 in 

federal dollars every year. Thatõs 

$13,000 per person in a decade. 
One estimate found that Missouri 

lost more than $150 million in  

funding due to undercounting in 

2010, the fourth highest amount of 

any state.   Missouri also lost a seat 

in Congress  following the 2010 

census.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
How does the census impact older 

adults in Missouri? When we all re-

spond, Medicare Part B is fully 

funded so our seniors can get the 

care they need.  Responding also 

ensures that Medicaid long -term 

care services continue to be avail-

able and can help more seniors 

stay in their homes and live with 

dignity as they age.      

 
Will your information will remain 

confidential and secure ?  All an-

swers are safe, secure and pro-

tected by federal law.  A census 

worker will never  ask for your Social 

Security number, or information 

about your bank accounts or 

credit cards. The U.S. Census Bu-

reau will not email you about the 

2020 Census, either.  

How can I respond?  In Mid -March, 

you will receive a card from the 

Census Bureau with information on 

options to complete the cen-

sus.  You will be able to respond 

online, by phone, or by paper 

form.    
 

Census Timetable  

Aging Ahead can help you with 

your census!  We will be hosting 

Census Socials at each of our 

center locations and at our 

YMCA Choice locations to an-

swer any questions you may have 

about completing your census.   

 

 

 
Census Social dates and locations 

can be found on page 2...  



Census Social Dates and Locations  
Join us to learn more about the 2020 Census  

Remember that responding to the 

census is our civic duty and a way 

to participate in our democracy 

and say, òI Count!ó  

 

For more information please con-

tact us at info@agingahead.org  

or by contacting the Census Bu-

reau at their Call Center: 301 -763-

INFO (4636) or 800-923-8282. 

Emergency Preparedness Registry  
Enroll today!  

During February, Aging Ahead re-

ceived so many creative, hand-

made valentines for our Meals on 

Wheel recipients. Maria Kent and 

the LaSalle Springs Middle School 

National Junior Honors Society 

filled Valentine poppers with can-

dy while our West County and Y's 

Choice participants were busy 

making hand crafted Valentine 

cards.  The candy poppers and 

cards were delivered with a meal 

on February 14 to area Meals on 

Wheels participants.   Thank you!  

Love Letters  
Warming Seniorsõ Hearts 

Disasters can happen at anytime 

and we need to be prepared.  It is 

even more important to prepare if 

a person or member of the family 

has special needs.  The St. Louis 

County Department of Human Ser-

vices has created a registry which 

allows residents with functional 

and mobility needs to communi-

cate with emergency responders.   

The voluntary registry is free of 

charge and available to St. Louis 

County residents through a confi-

dential enrollment application.  

During an emergency, the registry 

may be used by emergency re-

sponse agencies to help locate 

potentially vulnerable residents be-

cause they provided their infor-

mation.  To register, eligible resi-

dents may go onl ine at 

www.stlouisco.com/registry, or call 

314-615-4426 

to apply or 

to request a 

copy of the 

e n r o l l me n t 

appl ication 

for the Ac-

cess & Func-

tional Needs 

Registry.  

Additional Information  
Can I register a friend or loved one?  

Yes. Just let them know who you are and your 

relationship to the registrant in the appropriate 

section of the application.  

 
Who is eligible to register?  

You must be a resident of St. Louis County. 

You must be either age 60 and over or living 

with a disability if under age 60, even if itõs a 

temporary mobility need.  

 
With whom will my information be shared?  

It is the policy of the Department of Human 

Services that all Registry information remains 

strictly confidential. Individually identifiable 

participant information such as name, ad-

dress, phone number, and medical infor-

mation will be made available to St. Louis 

county emergency response agencies for the 

purpose of coordinating emergency re-

sponse.    

mailto:info@agingahead.org


 

Spring is on itõs way but that doesn't mean winter 

weather is over.  Be prepared for bad weather by hav-

ing these items stocked in the kitchen in case you canõt 

make it to the store.    

 

1. Choose foods that you like and enjoy, not just shelf -

stable foods.  Itõs important to be prepared, but itõs 

also important to choose foods you will enjoy.  

2. Try to choose foods that have a high nutrient densi-

ty, a.k.a. they have a lot of whole grains, vitamins, 

minerals, protein, and not as much saturated fat or 

added sugars.  

3. Check expiration dates and try to keep items on 

hand with long shelf lives.  Remember to keep 

checking dates at home as youõll want to use up 

these foods before they expire if you donõt have to 

use them.  

 

Shelf stable items may include: canned fruit and vege-

tables, oatmeal, crackers, dried fruit, canned tuna or 

chicken, nuts, seeds, peanut butter, pudding, and bot-

tles water or juice.  

 

Try to shop ahead when you can.  These tips are best 

when you are in a pinch and have to make food with 

what you have.  Watch the weather  

and try to buy groceries ahead  

if travel conditions wonõt allow  

you to shop.  

Is Your Pantry Prepared?  
3 tips for keeping healthy items on hand  

Aging Ahead is committed to identifying and 

addressing the challenges facing many local 

older adults. We are thankful for community 

support, including many dedicated volun-

teers, through which we are able to imple-

ment programs and services designed to 

help ensure all have opportunities to age 

well.  

Nearly 20 years ago, Anne learned of our 

Christmas meals program in which volunteers 

deliver meals to vulnerable adults on Christ-

mas Day. She wanted to help by preparing 

gift bags to accompany meal deliveries. Be-

cause of their dedication and generosity, 

Anne and her family have granted hundreds 

of seniors the gift of community on Christmas 

Day!  

 

Mary, an assisted 

living resident, de-

scribes the impact 

of the meal and 

gift bag she re-

ceived on Christ-

mas in a letter to 

Aging Ahead, òIt 

meant so much to 

me to have a 

family that didnõt 

even know me 

take the time to 

deliver a meal 

and gift to me.  

They were the only visitors and gift I received 

this  Christmas, and it will always be so spe-

cial to me.ó 

 

Additionally, the Aging Ahead community 

adopted Mr. P as the recipient of holiday do-

nations like gift cards to the grocery store, 

non -perishable pantry items, and dog food  

for his furry friend, Lucky. Mr. P is a 

low -income resident recovering from 

a foot amputation due to complica-

tions from diabetes. When Mr. P re-

ceived his holiday gifts, he became 

overwhelmed with emotion, express-

ing his gratitude to the community 

for their generosity.   

 

Aging Ahead would like to express a 

warm thank you to all of those who 

donated items this season. Your gen-

erosity, and dedication has helped 

to ensure that older adults are not 

forgotten!  

#Humblebrag  
Family Tradition  


